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Friday 3rd April 2020 

Dear Parents  

I hope everyone is keeping safe and doing well during these strange and difficult 
times. 

In order to support your child’s home learning, after Easter, your child’s class teacher 
will upload an overview of the Summer term topics and a weekly overview of tasks 
on to their class page on the school website. This will give you a general guide for 
the whole term and specific tasks to complete each week.  

Children in Reception and Nursery will continue to receive tasks and activities on 
Tapestry. Please continue to upload their learning on here. 

If you have a child in years 1 to 6, you will soon receive login details for ‘SeeSaw’, 
which is a free online learning platform where children can document and reflect on 
their home learning. This will be the way that your child’s class teacher will 
communicate with you whilst home learning continues. You can upload photographs 
and documents of work that your child has produced for the teachers to view. Look 
out for feedback and comments from your child’s class teacher! 

Teachers may also use ‘SeeSaw’ to upload documents and activities to be used to 
complete the weekly set tasks. 

Please also continue to use the ‘Home learning’ page of the school website to find 
weblinks and resources you can use to support your child’s learning. 

QR codes or passwords and instructions on how to set up your child’s SeeSaw 
account will be distributed by email. Please bear with us whilst we put this into place. 
If you have not received your child’s login details by Monday 20th April, please email 
the office with your child’s name and the email you would like the QR code/password 
sending to and we will issue this to you as soon as we can.  

For your child to use Seesaw, the app needs your child’s name in order to be able to 
associate their work and photographs with their account. Seesaw only uses this 
information to provide the service and doesn’t advertise in Seesaw, create profiles of 
students, or share or sell your child’s personal information or journal content. You 
can read more about their privacy promises here: https://web.seesaw.me/privacy. 
 
To be in line with the EU General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) law, by signing 
up to use SeeSaw, you are giving your consent for your child to use it. 
 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
https://web.seesaw.me/privacy


Over the next couple of weeks, please familiarise yourself with ‘SeeSaw’ and upload 
a couple of examples of the home learning work that your child has produced over 
the past two weeks. This will be really beneficial as it will enable yourself and the 
teachers to get used to this online learning platform, before further tasks are set after 
Easter. 

We appreciate that these are difficult circumstances for everyone for so many 
reasons and that home learning may be proving to be a challenge at times. By using 
the ‘SeeSaw’ online learning platform and by working together, your child’s learning 
will continue.  

Thank you for your continued support and take care. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs R Harrison 


